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BCP Council would like to seek input from the market and gain interest from potential bidders, prior to formulating any formal procurement opportunity.  This will provide early insight into the likely level of interest from that market and will help shape the requirement.
BCP Council is conducting a Soft Market Assessment to gain an understanding of specialist organisations with relevant experience that can assist the Council with completion of an updated and extended Market Position Statement for Adult Social Care.
The Market Position Statement will be a strategic document to enable the care sector to understand the current position and likely future commissioning direction in line with the financial climate of the council.  It will detail Adult Social Cares commissioning intentions in respect to its Care Act duties and identified need.
The Statement will cover the following sectors:
1. Long term conditions
1. Mental health
1. Learning disabilities
1. Autism

Our Commissioning aim is for this project to commence June 2024 with up to 3 months for completion of the full Market Position Statement.
Please could interested organisations, forward a message in this Opportunity providing your organisations contact information and expertise in this area. 
The deadline for this Soft Market Assessment is Wednesday 17 April 2024 by 14:00hrs.
Participation or non-participation in this market exercise shall not prevent any organisation participating in any potential procurement process nor is it intended that any information supplied shall place any organisation at an advantage in any forthcoming procurement process.

